

A WORLD OF LEARNING TOGETHER

www.cliftonprimary.bham.sch.uk e-mail: enquiry@cliftonprimary.bham.sch.uk

Thursday 6th June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to everyone for the last half term of this academic year. I know the majority of you have been celebrating Eid and I do hope that you have enjoyed your celebrations. We will be having class Eid parties tomorrow afternoon. Children are welcome to bring in food (please no nuts) and wear their party clothes for the day. I also wanted to share one or two updates for the half term.

- As you will know the school was inspected on 14th May, the Ofsted report is due to be published in the next few days. I will let you know when it is available.
- We are pleased to be able to offer some distance learning courses in association with Solihull College. We will be holding a coffee morning on Friday 14th June so please watch out for the posters.
- Thank you again to those of you who attended our relationships education consultations. We will be teaching the programme in line with your feedback and discussions at the meetings.
- At the end of this term we will be moving a number of classrooms so that year groups are not split across two buildings. I will of course give you some more detail on this in a separate letter but I wanted to let you know that we will be having an additional closure day on Friday 19th July. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
- Thank you to those parents and carers who have bought new school shoes, lots of children are now looking much smarter! Later this half term I will be sending out a reminder of our uniform guidance to everyone in plenty of time for September.

Thank you for your continued support. I look forward to working with you this half term as I approach the end of my first year at Clifton.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Lambert

Head Teacher: Mr N. Lambert Brunswick Rd, Balsall Heath, Birmingham, B12 8NX Tel: 0121 464 2926



















